
 

   

 

 
31/01/25 Home Learning Class F 

 
This week, nursery and reception children have made fruit skewers to link with their maths learning on 

pattern. The Nursery children used their knowledge of ABAB patterns to create their fruit skewers to end 

their topic and Reception children have now started their topic on pattern with this activity.  

The children have started their Chinese New Year learning that they will be focusing on for the next few 

weeks. The roleplay area has been transformed with decorations and roleplay items such as outfits to 

dress up in and pretend noodles to serve. They have also been decorating lanterns with tissue paper. 

Reception children have been recapping the Phase 2 phonics sounds with CVC word writing and reading 

activities. Nursery have moved onto their new topic of Body Percussion.  

 

Home Learning  

Projects: Please choose one (or more!) of the following options to complete over half term. 

1. Our learning this half term is around the topic of Space. We have been singing 5 Little Men in a 

Flying Saucer. You can find a lovely, animated version of this on BBC Teach which you could share 

with your child along with other songs such as Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star.  

2. Go outside with your child when it is dark and look at the sky. Discuss what you can see. Can you 

count any stars? Can you see the moon?  The children could draw a picture showing what they saw 

to share with the class.  

3. Make a rocket out of junk modelling materials e.g. plastic bottles, kitchen roll tubes, pringles tube 

etc. The children could bring this in to show the class.  

 

Reading Reception only 

The children have a phonics book linked to their phonics learning. Please read with your child every day 

and record in their reading record book. Please ensure your child’s book bag is brought into school every 

day so the adults in school can listen to them read.  

 

  


